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How do you rate the course? 
 
Average scores (on a scale of 1 to 10) 
 
The Course    Course Content   8.7 
     Course Workbook   8.4 
     Relevance of Discussions 8.3 
     (if applicable)  
      
                       Roger Joby 

The Trainer’s Performance  Ability to Communicate    9.5        
     Knowledge Level     9.6         
     Pace/Timekeeping     9.4           

     
 

Comments: 
 

 Trainer put obviously a lot of effort in the presentation and visualize 
aspects. I loved the way he used examples and photos to make the 
presentation light  

 Really good job regarding the balance of theory + exercises! Examples are 
very well chosen! 

 Roger was brilliant speaker and trainer. It was a pleasure to listen to his 
presentation  

 The trainer was very communicative and motivated the participants a lot  

 Very informative & relevant course. I enjoyed it!!! 

 Very enjoyable, interactive and job related, very meaningful 

 Evaluations forms should be without name 

 My opinion: really good job. It was not boring because trainer really rallied 
us and include us to his performance + it was funny. I will remember! 

 The course was very useful. I think it can help me, to manage much better. I 
learnt a lot around communication and also about motivation 

 Great. I really learnt a great deal and enjoyed it 

 It was a pleasure for me hear beautiful British English 

 Presenting the topics in an informative way but still with a touch of 
humour..Great! 

 As I could see that the trainer has a lot of experiences, I would have liked to 
hear more of his job experiences regarding problem solving 

 
 

 
 

 
Did the course meet your expectations/objectives? 
Yes: 33  No: 3 Y/N:    2        No answer:    1 
                                            
 



 

 

Do you feel that the material covered will be applicable to your job? 
Yes: 33  No: 3 Y/N:   1       No answer:    2 
 
 
Were there any additional topics you felt should have been included (please 
detail below)? 
 

 What skills are needed for a good project manager. A bit more practical 
management tools 

 For a 1 day training, the topics included were sufficient 

 No, actually within available time it was not possible. The main 
disadvantage was lack of time, would be interesting to have this training for 
several days 

 Quite comprehensive for a basic course 

 I did not know what to expect so was pleasantly surprised. Presentation 
skills.  

 Time management 

 Despite the fact that the workshop was really goof, I would include a section 
on teamwork  

 Yes in my opinion. It is necessary to add additional topic related with 
discussion pf specific situations which may occurred in the experienced of 
manager ie: communications of M during possible issues 

 The topics were fine for a first overview of project management, but I am 
not included to any project management at my job 

 How to use in practice?  

 As we are working in such a complex working area, with so many people 
involved, the list of topic is never vending (therefore yes & no) 

Overall, were you satisfied with the course?  

Yes: 37  No: 0 Y/N:    1       No answer:   1 
 
Additional comments: 
 

 Good level of the trainer’s knowledge but I supposed the project 
management more deeply presented. However one day course is too short 
for that. I can understand that.  

 I felt the experience of the trainer on out business field: very nice. Good 
balance between ‘theory’ and ‘practical exercises’  

 A bit confused now, how to implement all topics in my daily work 

 I am fully satisfied with the course 

 Good mixture of theoretical input of workshops 

 Yes but its not applicable 
 

 

What general topics in your business area are important to you now?  

 

 CRS – Motivation 

 Planning of monitoring skills and performing them. CTA function as well 

 Participation in projects (from all stakeholders): consolidating this  

 Timelines, quality 



 

 

 Risk assessment + management 

 Communication 

 Project management 

 Risk management, management of persons 

 Communication skills, conflict management, planning, evaluation of risks 

 Workshop questions were not clearly defined 

 How I should manage my team correctly 

 Planning, communication 

 Being included in the project management 

 To think and be aware of possible risks in my everyday job 

 Suggestions for risk management 

 Clearly defined/spoken competencies/duties/operational working area 
communication (mainly with CRA’s & vendors) 

 


